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Schuler, Kelly

From: Jorge Viera

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2005 2:16 PM

To: Schuler, Kelly ; Demeter, Kathleen

Cc: Jesus Diaz

Subject: 04V-369 Fuel Cut Valve Safety Recall Renotification Documents

Dear Ms. Wallace/Ms. Schuler:

In response of NHTSA request to notification NVS-215kjs and on pursuant of 49 U.S.C. 30165, 30166
& 30119, Hyundai de Puerto Rico is submitting the following draft of the required renotification letter to
be sent on vehicles involved on recall 04V-369, Fuel Cut Valve Installation for evaluation, prior to
distribution.

An additional table is included on the renotification scheduled proposed to comply with the
requirements of 49CFR Part 577.10, “Follow Up Notification”.

If you have any question concerning the furnish data, feel free to contact Mr. Jorge Viera at
extension 2248.

ITEM ACTION DATE
1 Registration address upgrading date 12-Dec-05
2 Revised owner's renotification letter availability 5-Dec-05
3 Renatffication [etter mailing begins 18-Jan-06
4 Renotfication letter mailing ends 18-dan-06




